[bookmark: _GoBack]“I’m grateful for the service of every member of the Armed Forces, and recognize that they and their families sacrifice every day to protect our freedoms.  In a world where the nature of war is ever-changing, this legislation allows service members to be recognized for their contributions while also preserving unique honors for those who have served on the battlefield,” said Senator Dean Heller.
